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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 12:16 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: I am strongly opposed to the Orr block proposal and rezoning request

�
�
From: Dan Pike [mailto:dan.pike@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:09 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: I am strongly opposed to the Orr block proposal and rezoning request 
�
I�am�a�lifelong�Newton�resident�and�a�40�year�Newtonville�resident.�
�
The�scale�of�the�Orr�block�plan�is�completely�inappropriate�for�the�neighborhood.�
�
It�will�generate�too�much�traffic�and�too�many�people�who,�If�they�are�like�most�apartment�dwellers,�won’t�be�part�of�
the�neighborhood.�
�
It�will�make�a�ton�of�many�for�a�very�small�number�of�people,�and�will�bring�no�benefit�to�the�community�as�a�whole.�
�
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